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Why HB 220?



Alaska is 
facing an 
unprecedented 
recruitment 
and retention 
crisis



“The department has 

struggled to be an 

employer of choice due 

to internal and 

external perceptions 

of the department 

being underfunded 

and understaffed, 

combined with the lack 

of a competitive pay 

and benefits package.”



Turnover among Alaska educators is 
dismal and at crisis levels





Turnover among Alaska educator’s is dismal and at 
crisis levels. It’s even worse in rural Alaska. 







How does HB 220 
work?



HB 220 restores the option for 
a modest pension for 

Alaskans, while protecting the 
state from potential unfunded 

liabilities.



HB 220 is
Designed to 

be COST 
NEUTRAL to 

Alaska.

HB 220 establishes a 

pension option using 

the existing 

contribution amount 

to the Defined 

Contribution  plan.



HB 220 protects 
Alaska taxpayers 

with a variable 
contribution rate.

HB 220 establishes a 

variable contribution 

rate of 6% to 8%.

If the plans funding falls 

below 90%, employee 

contribution rates can 

rise from 6% all the way 

to 8%.



HB 220 
establishes 
employee 

choice

TRS 3, PERS 4, and all future SOA 

employees would have a choice 

between a Defined Contribution or a 

Defined Benefit. 

New hires have 90 days to decide.

Existing PERS 4 and TRS 3 

employees can use their DC 

accounts to buy years of service 

credit in the new system.



Vesting and 
retirement 

age

Employees are 

eligible for 

retirement after 30 

years of employment 

or at age 60.



Health 
Care

HB 220 maintains 

the status quo for 

health care benefits. 

It includes the same 

health care benefits 

as PERS 4 and TRS 3.



What do Alaskans 
get from 220?



-Improved recruitment and retention

-Long term expertise and career 

-Competetiveness with other states

-Improved education and public safety results

-Efficient use of state dollars


